
 

I live in Bend, Oregon 

 

I understand this legislation: 

 

HB 2739 would protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically 
engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible. 
 

I trust you will vote to support this legislation.  Farmers who are trying to produce 
wholesome produce should not be in a position to face harassment by 

the irresponsible use of GMOs. 
 

Fran Greenlee 

Bend, Oregon 
 


